
Important Message from The Holt School: Open 
Evening, Thursday 7th October 2021 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

 

Dear Year 6 students, parents and guardians 

We are very sad to say that our Year 6 open evening at The Holt tomorrow night has had to move 

last minute from an in-person event to a virtual event. This is because of a spike in the number in 

positive Covid cases in our school especially in Year 11, who were of course our guides for the 

evening, and we must follow the guidance of Wokingham Borough Council and the Wokingham 

Public Health team. 

We are sure you will be as disappointed as us about this, as we were very much looking forward to 

meeting you and showing you our school. Our students were looking forward to talking to you about 

their subjects as well. 

Luckily, we have met many of you over the course of our four “sell out” open morning parent tours, 

so you have had a chance to see our school and our working environment. For those of you who 

were not able to attend, we are delighted that we can offer two further open mornings on 

Wednesday 13th October and Monday, 18th October. Please go 

to https://www.holtschool.co.uk/parent-information/open-evening-parent-tours/ for the booking 

details. 

The virtual Open Evening will comprise the Co Headteachers’ talk, along with different videos made 

by each of the departments which will all be on our website. 

The presentations will go “live” at 3.30pm tomorrow. 

We hope you enjoy our remote evening none the less, and we apologise sincerely for the last minute 

change in plans which we hope you understand. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Smith - Assistant Headteacher 
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